
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/00334

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 07/02/2022

Development:

Location :

A 6.1sq.m single storey extension at the rear of the house linking the original kitchen to detached 

utility/playroom, conversion of playroom to kitchen and retention to increase in numbers of previously approved 

preschool sessional service on the ground floor from 10 to 16 children.

310 Glenview Park, Tallaght, Dublin 24



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

Tuesday 8 March 2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water

-  All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul

-  All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate waste water facilities.  




